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Keeping it cool this summer
What a delightful summer it’s been at Vange Place! We made the most of the splendid 
weather. Tom and Laura took a leisurely evening walk in the warm sunshine. Linda and 
Emma headed to Sturmer for a scrumptious pub lunch. There, Emma dared Grace to a 
challenge - who could eat a slice of lime without making a funny face? Emma emerged 
as the winner.

At Vange Place, we cherish our get-togethers and group lunches. The laughter never 
seems to end. We have a wonderful time together, reminiscing about the many shared 
memories. Trips to McDonald’s, coffee, and cake are always a hit! It’s fair to say we’re 
friends for life!

Holiday shopping 
Linda and Emma were getting ready for their holidays so they decided to do some 
shopping for clothes – hats, dresses, shoes, bags, you name it! They were really getting 
into the holiday mood. It seemed like Matalan had almost nothing left on the hangers! We 
hope you both had a fantastic time on your trip.

New chef in town
We’ve welcomed a fresh addition to the culinary team at Vange Place. Molly our newest 
chef at Vange Place, prepared a Sunday lunch for herself and Linda. But that’s not all 
Molly accomplished – she also baked a truly delightful Victoria Sponge cake, which 
everyone enjoyed with a cup of tea in the evening. 

Meanwhile Tom treated his housemates to a delightful vegetarian curry. Linda, Emma, 
and Tom savoured this dish alongside some naan bread and mango chutney, and the 
vegetables were a big hit.



Shop until you drop
Sarah and Emma are all set for an October vacation! They’re embarking on a 
Mediterranean cruise to explore various breath-taking destinations. Naturally, the two 
Sarah’s couldn’t resist the urge to buy some new clothes for the occasion. So, they made 
a trip to Cambridge, and, as is customary on a girly shopping outing, enjoyed 
a scrumptious lunch. We’re all wishing both Sarah and Emma an incredible 
time and the creation of cherished memories during your journey.

Linda’s holiday
In August, Linda had a splendid holiday in Hopton-on-Sea. She was thoroughly delighted 
with her hotel room for the week and the entire resort. Throughout her vacation, Linda 
had access to evening entertainment, daily activities, and amazing food and drinks. Her 
time there was truly fantastic, and she’s eagerly looking forward to returning.



Theatre trips
The folks at Vange Place extended an invitation to their friends Molly, Matt, and Sarah 
for an outing to the Theatre Royal in Bury St. Edmunds. In this enchanting production, an 
unusual and unexplained cyclone whisks Dorothy and her faithful dog Toto away to the 
unusual land of Oz. It turned out to be a delightful evening, with everyone thoroughly 
enjoying the performance.

On another occasion, the group returned to the Theatre Royal in Bury St. Edmunds to 
catch “Last Night of the Proms,” a truly spectacular show. The atmosphere was electric, 
with applause, cheers, waving flags, and a hearty sing-along to some beloved British 
classics. God Save the King!

Andre Rieu comes to Haverhill
Sarah accompanied Tom 
to an Andre Rieu concert 
at Cineworld, where Tom 
immersed himself in the 
music. He conducted the 
orchestra throughout the 
entire performance, enjoying 
popcorn, raising his drink in 
cheers to the screen, and 
singing along with a little light 
they brought with them. At the 
end, he even got up and took 
a bow!

Matt and Sarah
Matt and Sarah had quite the summer filled with exciting adventures with their fury friends 
Mavis, Bettie and Amber! They ventured out to Sudbury’s breathtaking water meadows, 
where Matt collected some gorgeous blackberries. While there, they shared the 
meadows with a friendly herd of cows who seemed eager to join in the fun.

As September rolled around, they continued their outings with lovely walks, enjoying sunny 
pub lunches. They definitely earned a pint at the pub. We always enjoy following their 
adventures during their support, and we eagerly anticipate many more to come!



Continental breakfasts
Trina assisted the group in preparing a Continental breakfast, featuring a variety of items 
like fresh fruit, yogurt, croissants, and orange juice. This spread introduced everyone to 
some new and delightful foods, which have now become a cherished favourite among 
all our customers at Vange Place.

Beach days at Clacton
We, at Vange Place, enjoyed our August bank holiday at the seaside! 
We had fun at the arcades, where Grace and Matt had an impromptu 
dance-off, and we wrapped up the day with a visit to the ice cream 
parlour – the definite highlight! It was a fantastic day, filled with 
wonderful memories.

Hawaiian 
BBQ 2023

To end our summer with a bang, we organised a grand Hawaiian BBQ Bash! We had 
iconic Hawaiian cocktails, grass skirts, flower garlands, limbo competitions, and a truly 
magnificent buffet. The entire crowd was on their feet, dancing, forming conga lines in 
the garden, and creating unforgettable memories together. It seemed like everyone 
had a grass skirt and a cocktail or mocktail in hand. We’d like to extend a heartfelt thank 
you to all who joined our Hawaiian Party, and we’re looking forward to the possibility of 
Summer 2024 being just as exceptional.



•	 Matt’s Disneyland Paris holiday

•	 Emma and Sarah’s Mediterranean Cruise

•	 Halloween Party

•	 Fireworks Night

•	 Matt’s birthday

Upcoming events


